
Proposed for adoption at the
October 14, 2024, meeting of
Carnegie  Borough Council  is
Ordinance  No.  2491,  an
ordinance  amending  fire
prevention and fire protection
regulations,  as  codified  at
Chapter  7  of  the  Borough
Code  of  Ordinances,  to
provide for the regulation of
fire  department  rapid  entry
key  lock  boxes  within  the
Borough to aid the Carnegie
Volunteer Fire Department in
gaining  access  to  certain
premises when responding to
emergency  service  calls.
Proposed  ordinances  are
available for public inspection
at  the  Carnegie  municipal
building Monday – Friday, 8:00
AM – 4:00 PM. Please contact
412-276-1414  for  meeting
details.
www.carnegieborough.com


